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The first Joint Legislative Hearing, in a series of 13 hearings, will be held on Monday, January

27th. During the Local Government /General Government hearing, which marks the

beginning of the legislative review process for the 2014-2015 Executive Budget, government

officials and representatives of local government groups will have an opportunity to address

the Senate and Assembly fiscal committees. These joint legislative hearings will continue

through Tuesday, February 11th, and are available for live viewing on the Senate and

Assembly websites.

 

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/budget

